
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE AIRPORT ADVISORY COMMISSION 
OF THE CITY OF LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 

 
 
 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the Regular Meeting of the Airport Advisory 

Commission of the City of Long Beach, California, held at 4:00 P.M. on Thursday, July 

21, 2022, all members of said Commission were absent there from due to the meeting 

having been previously cancelled. 

 
 
Prepared by:  Ken Mason 

 


